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Comments: Montana Hwy 83 is a dangerous, narrow, and winding road with a 70mph speed limit. Locals,
especially those of us who have hit deer, appropriately drive at a slower speed. Not a day goes by without the
carnage of deer carcasses along the expanse of the road. Those not accustomed to the driving conditions along
this highway often exceed the 70mph speed limit in a hurry to reach their destination. Some swerve into the
oncoming lane to avoid deer possibly endangering other drivers. In the winter, snowy and icy roads are made
ore dangerous by those not accustomed to our road conditions. The added traffic due to the Holland Lake
Expansion is a disaster in the making. The cost of human lives and animal lives must be at the top of the list of
concerns.



